
From: David Fogle <David.Fogle@tdh.state.tx.us>
To: "'BGU@NRC.GOV'" <BGU@nrc.gov>
Date: 5/14/01 2:40PM
Subject: Charge for MARSSIM course...

Regarding the charge for attending the course that Ray Jisha and I attended
last week (MARSSIM H-401/121), I believe the state of Texas was assessed
tuition for our attendance.  It is my belief that the state of Texas should
not be assessed this cost.

The instructors for the course had materials prepared for approximately 25
students.   11 (9 NRC and 2 Agreement State) students participated in
various portions of the course, with Mr. Jisha and I being two of only three
students staying throughout the entire course.  Other attendees would
routinely exit the course for "meetings" and other undisclosed reasons.  My
point being, there was plenty of space available for more students.

In light of this, and in the interest of saving my state's limited travel
and expense resources, I request that our attendance category be changed
from "paying tuition" to "space available".

Thanking you in advance,

David Fogle
 

CC:  Ray Jisha <Ray.Jisha@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>, Marilyn Kelso <Marilyn.Kelso@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>,
Ruth McBurney <Ruth.McBurney@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>, Pete Myers <Pete.Myers@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>,
Leonard Purdy <Leonard.Purdy@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>, Mary Haley <Mary.Haley@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>



From: Marilyn Kelso <Marilyn.Kelso@tdh.state.tx.us>
To: "Brenda Usilton (E-mail)" <bgu@nrc.gov>
Date: 5/15/01 10:11AM
Subject: Tuition vs Space Available

There were two attendees from BRC at the MARSSIM course that was held May
8-10.  BRC sent the names in as "paying tuition."
I got a note from one of the attendees who stated that there were only 11
people in the course (9 NRC and 2 Agreement State)   although the
instructors had enough course material for 25 students.  In other words, it
seems as if there was plenty of space available in this course.

In light of this, and since our resources for tuition are so limited, can
the status for our two attendees be changed from "paying tuition" to "space
available" so we do not have to pay for this particular course?

Marilyn Kelso
Information Specialist IV
TDH, Bureau of Radiation Control
1100 West 49th Street
Austin, TX  78756-3189
(512) 834-6688 ext. 2056 

CC:RichardRatliff <Richard.Ratliff@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>, David Fogle <David.Fogle@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>,
Ray Jisha <Ray.Jisha@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>, Ruth McBurney <Ruth.McBurney@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>,
Leonard Purdy <Leonard.Purdy@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>, Mary Haley <Mary.Haley@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>,
Pete Myers <Pete.Myers@exch.tdh.state.tx.us>


